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Susan Esparza <susan.esparza@brackettisd.net>

Board Report - June

Kevin Newsom <kevin.newsom @brackettisd.net>
To: Susan Esparza <susan.esparza@brackettisd.net>

Board Report

Brackett High School

Date: 6-10-2013

Enrollment: Brackett High School

Tue, Jun 4, 2013 at 2:52 PM

9*"  Grade 47 -3
10" grade 46 +1
11* Grade 50 -3
12" Grade 35 same
Total HS 178 -5

Enrollment: DAEP
9t Grade
10" Grade
11 Grade
12" Grade




Total DAEP ‘

Total HS Enrollment- 178 -5

Discipline Report: From 5-1-2013 To 5-31-2013

Total number of discipline referrals 18
General misbehavior (talking, swearing, 9
tardy etc.)

Skipping 6
Fighting 2

Possession of tobacco

Public display of affection

Off campus violation

Transportation violation

Possession of alcohol/drugs

Bullying 1

staff Development (May 1, 2013 to May 31, 2013)

Yolanda Rueda - Culinary Arts Field Trip 5/7/2013 - 5/7/2013
- San Antonio




Diama Flores - MEP SSA District Contact 5/8/2013 - 5/8/2013
Meeting

Misty Rose - CTE Meeting at ESC 20 5/16/2013 5/16/2013
Loulisa Stone - CTE Meeting at ESC 20 5/16/2013 5/16/2013
Lee Abbey - TABC Clinic 5/16/2013 5/17/2013
Lisa Conoly - OAP State Honor Crew 5/20/2013 5/23/2013
Frances Franklin - Dual Credit 5/22/2013 5/22/2013
Orientation SWTJC

Louisa Stone - Dual Credit Orientation 5/22/2013 5/22/2013
SWTJC

Misty Rose - Senior Trip to Six Flags 5/28/2013 5/28/2013
Frances Franklin - Senior Trip to Six 5/28/2013 5/28/2013
Flags

Principal’'s General Narrative:

EOC Testing week of 5/6 and 5/13/13

Jaclyn Abbey competed at the State Track Meet in Austin on May 11, 2013 and placed 4" in 800 and she
placed 7" in the 1600m run.

The baseball team played on May 10" and 11" in San Antonio vs. the Ben Bolt Badgers. The tigers fought
hard and played really well but fell short in the 31 game.

Our school year has been outstanding and the scores on our EOC, STAAR, and TAKS were unbelievably good
for the year. The entire teaching staff has worked hard through testing and the accountability our students have
been held to by our core academic teaching staff is unsurpassed. We have a small group of students in
summer school and our summer activities for our students are in full swing. The new basketball coach will begin
running open gym in the evening next week and there are hours set for the weight room at the field house by
our football coach. | am very proud of this High School staff and their dedication to the students at Brackett
ISD. Have a great summer!



Kevin W. Newsom
Principal

Brackett High School

Phone: 830-563-2491 ext. 400
Fax: 830-563-3213
kevin.newsom@brackettisd.net



